
John T. Jansen, Director
Department of Human Services

Jen Freiheit, Health Officer/Director
Division of Health Services

Job Center / Human Services Building
8600 Sheridan Road, Suite 600

Kenosha, WI  53143-6515
Phone  (262) 605-6700

Fax:  (262) 605-6715

COUNTY OF KENOSHA

Kenosha County Board of Health
Monday, January 13, 2020 – 12 Noon

At
The Kenosha County Division of Health

8600 Sheridan Road
S-10 Conference Room

AGENDA
REORGANIZATIONAL MEETING

1. Call to Order, Dr. Diane Gerlach, Chairman
2. Election of Officers

a. Chairman
b. Vice-Chairman

3. Appointments
a. Secretary – Karen Kersting

4. Approval of 2020 Meeting Schedule
5. Adjournment
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